FEMA’s new flood insurance pricing system creates an individualized picture of a property’s risk using a combination of factors and data sources rather than just FEMA flood maps. Speak with your insurance provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, and if you qualify for any premium discounts.
---
[bookmark: _Hlk98162875]FEMA’s new flood insurance pricing system will most likely lead to a reduction or minimal change in costs to policyholders. Speak with your insurance provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, and if your property qualifies for any premium discounts. 
---
FEMA’s new flood insurance pricing system better informs all policyholders about the reality of their flood risk and to make more informed decisions on the purchase of adequate insurance. Speak with your insurance provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, and if you qualify for any premium discounts. 
---
FEMA’s new flood insurance pricing system has taken effect for all new and existing policies as of April 1, 2022. Speak with your insurance provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, and if your property qualifies for any premium discounts.
---
FEMA’s new flood insurance pricing system, Risk Rating 2.0, enables FEMA to set rates that are fairer and ensures rate increases and decreases are both equitable. Speak with your insurance provider today to understand how this change might affect your policy, and if your property qualifies for any premium discounts.
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